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From our President Sharron Willock – Let us reflect on the past year, and be thankful for all we 
have and think of those less fortunate.  In some way or another we all do our part in helping 
those in need. 
We have enjoyed a good year, with our Valentine Lunch, our Comedy in Motion in the spring, 
VPP for the annual event was very enjoyable.  Then the fish fry for our summer event, Golf and 
a great bus trip in the fall.  We topped this off with our Xmas Dinner which I must say was 
excellent this year! 

Your Executive have done a great job, but unless we have some new members step up to the 
plate this will not happen going forward. 

Please, call me anytime if you would like more info.  We have only 4 meetings a year and some 
jobs do not require a great deal of your time. 

Have a wonderful Christmas and New Year. 

Look forward to the new year! 
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Coming events: 
 
Valentines Luncheon      February 14 
 

 
Spring event timing to be determined 
(watch for more info in the new year!) 

Photo credits: Jim Snyder 
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Member News & Information 
 

Did You Know: That most of the funds for our club activities come 
from the subsidy we receive from ESSO. The club is allowed to 
apply for this once per year at the end of June. We receive a 
subsidy for each member who has paid their membership for the 
current fiscal year AND who has attended a club event in the past 
fiscal year. So, come on out and participate!  
 

And here's an early reminder, everyone's annual membership will 
be due in June 2018, watch for the membership renewal request in 
the April newsletter. The club must receive your dues before we 
apply for the company subsidy in July. If you are not paid up by 
then SLEAC doesn't receive a subsidy for you. This means that you 
will have to pay the guest price to attend a SLEAC event. 
 

Has Anything Changed? 
Help us to keep our club records up to date. 
Do you have a new address, phone number or e mail 
address?  
Send the new information to: 
Ralph Henry 
145 Conestoga Dr. 
Sarnia, Ont. N7S 6A2 
519-383-0156 

md.sleac@gmail.com 

Keep us up to date 
If anyone knows of a member’s illness or death please 
contact secretary Sharon Sharp and she will send out a 
card.    519-383-7578  
 
Web site 
Our web site is back up and running and reliable thanks to 
Ric Cudmore! On the web site are links to photographs, 
events and other information.  

http://sleacweb.ca 
 

Future Event Registrations  
Cheques must not be dated any later than the 
cutoff date for an event. Cheques dated for day of 
event will not be accepted. 

Transportation and accessibility 
Please note that registrations for our events will 
include a line that you can fill in if transportation is 
needed or if you can provide a ride to the event. The 
committee members organizing that event will make 
an effort to link those that need a ride and those who 
can provide one.  
 
For all of us, please remember to watch out for each 
other and offer assistance if needed to members with 
restricted mobility. 

  

mailto:md.sleac@gmail.com
http://sleacweb.ca/


Sarnia Lambton Esso Annuitant Club Newsletter                                                        sleacweb.ca 

 

 

SLEAC Golf Tournament – Widder Station 
Thursday Sept 21  
 

50/50 - Habitat 

Food collection - Contact House, Forest 

 

   

   
   

  
 

 
  

More photos on the web page 
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SLEAC Fall Bus Trip      October 10, 2017 
Coordinators Tim Mondoux, Doug Robinson, Jim 

Snyder, Sam Donato 
 
We visited Coyle’s, Jackman’s Maple Products, Leaping Deer Adventure Farm, Gunn’s Hill Artisanal Cheese 

and the Upper Thames Brewing Company 

 

 

  

 

 

  
 

  

More pictures on the web page or at https://www.flickr.com/photos/139379884@N03/albums/72157661672549268  

https://www.flickr.com/photos/139379884@N03/albums/72157661672549268
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SLEAC 

Christmas Dinner and 

Dance 

Dante Club  

November 30, 2017  

Event Co-coordinators  

 

Alan Day, Sam Donato, Larry Western 

Music by CDDC 50 / 50 to benefit Noelle’s Gift 
 
Food Donations to the Salvation Army 

 

   

   

   
   

  
 

More photos on our web page or at https://www.flickr.com/photos/139379884@N03/albums/72157689838053524 

 

 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/139379884@N03/albums/72157689838053524
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Club 

 

2016 - 2017 Committee 

President: Sharron Willock 519-542-4952 

Vice president: Larry Western  
 

519-542-9481  
 

Past president:   

Secretary/Outreach: Sharon Sharp 519-383-7578  

Treasurer: Steve Sharp 519-383-7578  

Directors: Jim Snyder 
Gary Locke 
Sam Donato 
 

519-330-4195 
519-869-6336  
519-542-8471  
  

Event Planning: Alan Day 
Mary Lou Abrams Barb Boyd  
Tim Mondoux 
Doug Robinson 
Rakesh Mehra 

519-542-1517  
519-862-3950 519-383-2272 
519-491-9891 
519-869-8818 
519-541-0678 

Membership: Ralph Henry 519-383-0156  

Webmaster Ric Cudmore 519-331-1583 

Communications: Jim Snyder 519-330-4195 

 

Our next executive meeting will be at 10 a.m. April 6, 2017 at IOL Training Centre 252 Chippewa St. 

Our web site is http://sleacweb.ca  
Please let any of the executive know of anything you would like to have discussed 

 

 

     

    

  

 

   

  

 

http://sleacweb.ca/
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SLEAC Valentine’s Day Luncheon 
 

Date:  Wednesday Feb. 14, 2018     

Location: Royal Canadian Legion,  

                 Front Street, Sarnia    

 

Event coordinators     

      Sharron Willock, Gary Locke, Doug Robinson  

 

Social 11:30 am to 12:30                    Lunch at 12:30 – 1:30 pm   Progressive euchre to follow                 
 

Menu:  Soup, and assorted sandwiches  

Assorted delicious desserts.  Tea, coffee.    There will be a cash bar. 

50/50 Charity 
Harmony for Youth 

Food collection  

Inn of the God Shepherd 

 

Reply with form and cheque to  

Sharron Willock, 125 Stathis Blvd., Sarnia Ontario N7S 5T5 

 

Cheques payable to SLEAC                                                         Cutoff date is Feb. 8      

 

We are planning to hold a progressive euchre tournament following lunch 

Please let us know if you are interested in participating in this 

 
SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $12 
 
 
SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $12 
 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $24 
 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $24 
 

I am interested in the progressive euchre 
 

Yes          No 
 

Please let us know if you have any special dietary 
needs. Please define 
 

 
 
______________________________ 

Do you need transportation assistance? 
 

 
______________________________ 

Can you provide transportation for someone 
else? 

 
______________________________ 

 


